Dorothy Menasco

From: Jeff Bates
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2006 9:38 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

DN 050974-TP - Sprint/NuVox

Subject:

Dorothy, can you please change the docket title of the above docket to include all the elements - IURC? The letter notes
all the elements, but the heading on the actual amendment doesn’t. The letter is correct.

Jeff Bates
Research Assistant

Competitive Markets & Enforcement
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Voice: 850-413-6538
Fax: 850-413-6539
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